
BROMSGROVE DISTRICT COUNCIL 
 

COUNCIL  26th January 2021 
 

NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure Rule 10 by 
Councillor P. McDonald: 
 

"In view of the lack of and in many cases no enforcement officer operating out of the 
Town Centre, that at least three enforcement officers of the total employed are fully 
committed to operating outside of the Town Centre. Therefore, reducing the amount 
of illegal, dangerous and inconsiderate parking, to encourage sensible and safe 
parking, to cut congestion and improve road safety." 
 


